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24th June, 2019

PSSA Basketball

Dear Parents/Caregivers,

Your child has been selected to represent Gilgandra Public School in the PSSA Basketball
knockout for this year.

We will be hosting three teams at Gilgandra High School on Tuesday 2nd July, 2019.

Our first game will be against Orana Heights Public School commencing at gam. Students
are asked to meet at Gilgandra High School Hall no later than 8.30am. We will be at the
High School for the day so students are encouraged to bring a packed lunch and be pre-
pared with water bottles.

If students are successful in their first game they will play two games on this day with the
last game finishing just after 3pm.

Thankyou,
o2

Rebecca Rogers



